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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

We have received your letter dated June 8, 1992, which
transmitted the proposed scope of participation and objectives
for the remedial exercise at the Quad Cities Station scheduled
for July 16, 1992. This remedial demonstration is part of the
corrective actions in response to the performance weaknesses
identified during the April 1992 emergency preparedness exercise.
We have reviewed your submittal and have determined that the
proposed scope of participation and objectives are acceptable.

If you have any questions or wish to revise your scope of
participation or the objectives, please have your staff contact
Mr. T. Ploski of my staff at (708)790-5634.

Sincerely,

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Non-Power Reactor section

cc: D. Galle, Vice President - BWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear Lice.. sing Manager
R. L. Bax, Station Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
oC/LPDCB
Resident Inspectors, LaSalle

Dresden, Quad Cities
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public Utilities Division
L. Olshan, NRR LPM
Romert Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
State Liaison Officer
D. Bement, FEMA Region V
R. Bissell, FEMA Region VII If')RIII7~i/jp
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